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Like and Share us on 

your Social network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month:    
Operation “We Care” 

 A Ministry of Lowell Mason: 

THE BIBLE HAS A LOT TO SAY ABOUT 

REMEMBERING THE POOR! In the age 

of the Patriarchs, Job was described as 

a perfect and an upright man. Job said: 

I rescued the poor who cried for help, 

and the fatherless who had none to 

assist him. (Job 29:12) Moses wrote: 

There will always be poor people in the 

land. Therefore I command you to be 

open-handed towards your brothers 

and towards the poor and needy in 

your land. (Deut. 15:11) Jesus said: The 

spirit of the LORD is on me, because he 

has anointed me to preach good news 

to the poor. (Luke 4:18) Those who 

have helped the poor will be rewarded 

on Judgment day. Then the righteous 

will answer him, Lord, when did we see 

you hungry and feed you, or thirsty 

and give you something to drink? 

When did we see you a stranger and 

invite you in, or needing clothes and 

clothe you? When did we see you sick 

or in prison and go to visit you? The 

king will reply, I tell you the truth, 

whatever you did for one of the least 

of these brothers of mine, you did for 

me. (Matt 25:37-40) GOD GAVE 

MANNA FOR A REASON! He humbled 

you, causing you to hunger and then 

feeding you with manna, which 

neither you nor your fathers had 

known, to teach you that man does 

not live on bread alone but on every 

word that comes from the mount of 

the LORD.(Deut 8:3) Note There was a 

spiritual dimension to physical food. 

Giving physical food to hungry people 

provides only temporary relief. Those 

who give themselves to Christ receive 

eternal benefit Jesus said: “Everyone 

who drinks this water will be thirsty 

again, but whoever drinks the water I 

give him will become in him a spring of 

water welling up to eternal life. (John 

4:13-14)   

 

Located in Vestaburg, MI 

    The Camp has also announced their 

2023 schedule.  While it is TOO 

EARLY to register, families might 

want to check out the dates so they can 

be planning for next summer (be here 

before we know it, right?!!?) 

 

Adult Retreats at Rock Lake just 

around the corner… 

FEBRUARY  

3-5       Young Adult Retreat  

17-19  4th & 5th Grade Retreat  

24-26  Man Camp 

 

  Get more info:  www.rlca.org 

  

Shut-Ins 

 

Cinda Howell 

Tracy Desgrange 

Remember our 

Service Personnel 
David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings 
  

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

January 15th  following 

Morning Worship 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SERVICES 
9:30 Bible School 

10:30 Worship 
 

 

Daily Bible 

Reading 

Bookmarks 

   Pick up extras and share with 

families and friends,  Invite them 

to read through the Bible this year 

as well.  Keep up with those that 

accept the challenge and 

encourage them throughout the 

year!  Even if they don’t attend 

Pine Run, you can still be helping 

them grow in their relationship 

with God! 

Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park 
The planting has been completed for 

this season with more to do next 

spring.  We are looking at extending 

the flowerbeds on both sides of  the 

boardwalk leading out to the 

parking lot in the back. 

   This winter we will continue to 

raise funds for: 

1. Mural Painting. 

 Gifts can also be used in honor or 

memorial, simply let us know and we 

can recognize them on our Lowell 

Mason Prayer Walk Park page of our 

website!  

  You can also contribute “online” by 

going to:  

http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-

mason-prayer-walk-park.html ; scroll 

down and click on the “Give Now” 

button 

http://www.rlca.org/
http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-mason-prayer-walk-park.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-mason-prayer-walk-park.html

